
KIMBER’s UPDATE –   MAY   2021  

We received this encouraging response from one of our broadcasts: 

During this time of pandemic, a lot of people I know have had losses. But for me it 
became a time of salvation. I’ve been listening to your programs for one year. At the 
beginning it was like collecting information for me, but in time something started to 
change in my heart. After I lost a friend because of COVID-19, I started to ask 
more questions about the future and about life after death. I didn’t find any answers 
that covered my fear during this time. But after listening to your programs with a 
new attitude, I felt freedom in my heart and decided to give my heart to Christ. Now 
I know what will happen to me, even if I die.

________________________________________________________________

Give thanks that our broadcast 
equipment in Central Asia has been
operating reliably during the Covid
pandemic. It would have been quite
difficult getting there to repair any 
serious problems. TWR have asked
that I make a 10-day visit to the
Central Asia transmitter site from
next week, together with our Swiss
engineer, Ruedi. This visit is long
overdue. Please pray for the
preparations, and that we’ll have a
productive visit. Covid restrictions
will make this visit more difficult than usual.

________________________________________________________________

Give thanks that we’ve found a suitable house in Exeter. Please pray the sale and 
purchase will go through smoothly this time. Please continue to pray that Jean’s 
National Insurance Number will arrive soon.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support,        Graham & Jean


